Sent: Thursday, 9 February 2023 11:07 AM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Bowdens Silver Project approval pending

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To the IPC of NSW,

I would like to add my voice as a shareholder in Silver Mines Ltd to the general support there is for the concept of an
Australian resource , close to population centres being mined to produce metal which is vital to the greening of our
energy sector.

That is why my company is an investor in this fledgling company and why | trust you will view favourably and grant the
planning approval sought for this vital project.

Yours faithfully
MAryanne Roberts
Secretary
Ladpeta pty Itd
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